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MS Xiaowen Wang
20 Arnhem RD
Allambie Heights NSW 2100

RE: DA2024/0279 - 18 Arnhem Road ALLAMBIE HEIGHTS NSW 2100

This submission is raised for Application No. DA2024/0279, Address: 18 Arnhem Road
Allambie Heights. As direct neighbour, in addition to the natural light through our stairwell
glasses and bathroom window will be blocked by the extension of the house (adding first
floor), the major concern is the privacy of using our upstairs bathroom. According to North
Elevation of the master plan, there is a window (W3) could see direct into our upstairs
bathroom (main bathroom we use). Although our window is frosted, body shapes could be
seen at the night when lights are on, and we need to open window to get stream out after
showers. It's very uncomfortable to have a window in very close distance that could see direct
into our bathroom.




